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APPROVAL, TRANSCRIPT COVERING PROCEEDINGS FOR PROPOSED 
SALE TO THE TOLEDO BUILDERS SUPPLY COMPANY OF TOLEDO, 
OHIO, OF TRACT OF LAND SEVEN FEET WIDE OFF NORTHERLY 
SIDE OF MIAMI AND ERIE CANAL KNOWN AS TOLEDO SIDE CUT. 

CoLUMBus, Omo, July 5, 1922. 

Department of Highways and Public Works, Division of Public Works, Columbus, 
Ohio. 
GENTLEMEN-Your letter of June Zl, 1922, was duly received submitting for 

my examination transcript in duplicate covering proceedings for the proposed sale 
to The Toledo Builders Supply Company, of Toledo, Ohio, of a tract of land seven 
feet wide off the northerly side of that part of the Miami and Erie canal commonty 
known as the Toledo Side Cut. 

The proposed sale is contemplated in conformity with the provisions of a special 
act of the General Assembly appearing in 109 0. L., page 369. 

I note from the transcript that appraisement of the property has been made by 
the Superintendent of Public Works at the sum of $1,000.00. 

Finding, as I do, that the proceedings as shown by the transcript are in con~ 
formity with the terms of the special act above mentioned, I am indicating my writ­
ten approval to the proposed sale by signing the duplicate transcript, returned 
herewith. Respectfully, 

3300. 

JoaN G. PRICE, 
Attorney-General. 

APPROVAL, TRANSCRIPT FOR PROPOSED SALE TO WILLIAM K. AT­
WATER AND CHARLES M. ATWATER, OF MASSILLON, OHIO, 
TRACT OF LAND, 1183 SQUARE FEET BEING PART OF OHIO CANAL 
IN CITY OF MASSILLON. 

CoLUMBUS, Oaro, July 5, 1922. 

Department of Highways and Public Works, Division of Public Works, Columbus, 
Ohio. 
GENTLEMEN :-Your letter of June 30, 1922, is received submitting for my ex­

amination, transcript in duplicate covering proceedings for the proposed sale to 
William K. Atwater and Charles M. Atwater, of Massillon, Ohio, of a tract of land 
containing 1,183 square feet more or less, and being part of the Ohio canal in the 
city of Massillon. The proposed sale is contemplated in conformity with the pro­
visions of a special act of the General Assembly appearing in 108 0. L., page 280. 

I note from the transcript that appraisement of the property has been made by 
the Superintendent of Public Works at the sum of $1,183.00. 

Einding, as I do, that the proceedings as shown by the transcript are in con-. 
formity with the terms of the special act above mentioned, I am indicating my writ­
ten approval to the proposed sale by signing the duplicate transcript, returned here­
with. 

Respectfully, 
JoHN G. PRICE, 

Attorney-General. 


